YEE FUNG TOY FAMILY ASSOCIATION

7612 S. Kelly Ave., Portland, OR. 97219

Tel: 503-901-1357 Email: Remilyyu@aol.com
March 2, 2025

ATTN: HONORABLE State Representative Dr. Tran
Re.: HB 3595 Lunar New Year State Holiday

Dear Honorable Chair Bowman, Vice-Chair Drazan, Vice-Chair Pham, and members
of the House Rules Committee.

On behalf of Portland Yee Fung Toy Family Association, its leaders and entire

membership, we are thankful for your kind consideration for supporting HB 3595
Lunar New Year State Holiday.

Yee Fung Toy Family Association founded in 1886 in San Francisco, California. It is
one of the oldest family associations in the World. Its head quarter is in San
Francisco, California. Apart from the Head Quarters, other branches have been
established around the Worla.

We are fully behind this HB 3595 Lunar New Year State Holiday and would be

lending volunteer support to help source authentic craftspeople and materials to
see to it that will become reality soon.

Once again, thank you for your kind support. Please contact me should you need
any additional information.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kitson Yu

President

Email to rep.thuytran@o is|
celeste.baird@oregonlegislature.gov




